
Antonia Hover 

[CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
(7/16/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO . _05 7 53720 25 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 8:1 1 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20240173. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 4:44 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20240173 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 10:03 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 9:35 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: Vtak@verizon.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Vernon Allen 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 8137278002 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: Vtak@verizon.net 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

Duke’s “energy charge” has increased 33% since last year! How can you keep approving huge increases like 
this? This far exceeds inflation and other types of increases. Although Duke did have a slight decrease in fuel 
cost, the 33% increase in energy cost made that useless on consumer final bill. Please have the consumer in 
mind when you approve the utility company rate increases. They have large profit margins and their employees 
and shareholders are happy. Keep the average residents in mind and how much your approved increases affect 
us. 
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